
Statutory consulation

Admission arrangements for Haringey 
community and voluntary controlled (VC) 
schools for 2022-23

Haringey is consulting on:
•	 proposed admission arrangements for entry to school in the academic 

year 2022/23 for community and voluntary controlled (VC), nursery, 
infant, junior, primary, secondary and sixth form settings

•	 proposed In-Year Fair Access Protocol (IYFAP) for the year starting 1 
March 2021 which all Haringey schools and academies must follow.

We would welcome your views on these.

For further information and to respond online visit 
www.haringey.gov.uk/admission_arrangements_consultation

Alternatively, contact Education Services by email: 
schooladmissions@haringey.gov.uk

Or telephone: 020 8489 1000

Responses to this consultation must be 
received by 5 January 2021.


